
Highland District Council 

1978 Ford Parkway Saint Paul, Minnesota  55116 

Phone: 651-695-4005      

Email: info@highlanddistrictcounicl.org 

 

Building a More Vibrant, Welcoming, and Safe Neighborhood  

 

The Highland District Council’s mission is to foster opportunities for the people that live, 

learn, work, and play in Highland Park to engage and connect with neighbors, businesses and 

local government and to help build a more vibrant, welcoming, and safe neighborhood.  

The HDC is a registered 501(c)3 non-profit 

 

 

 
Community Development Committee  

January 16th, 2018 6:30 PM 
Highland Park Community Center 

Agenda 
 

 
6:00    Call to Order – Amy Salmela,  Chair 

 
  Approval  Prior Meeting Minutes –Amy Salmela, Chair 

 

6:05  Highland’s of St Paul Senior Living –Parking Lot Expansion,  
Michelle Riedel, Oppidan 

6:30 
 

 Disc Golf Course Remodel & Expansion –Susie Odegard, 
Parks 

7:15  St Kate’s Parking Lot Project – Mark Johnson,  Facilities 
 

8:00  Albion –Scott Black, EDI 
 

8:30    Adjourn –Amy Salmela, Chair 
 

 
Acting -Chair:  Amy Salmela 
Vice-Chair: Joe Kolar 
Secretary:  Andrew Jensen 
Committee Members: Gary Fischbach, Peter Armstrong, Frank Jossi, Howard Miller, 
Kathy Soderberg, Laura Nichols, Amy Young 
Alternate:  Andrew Jensen, Casey Andersen  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Next Meeting Date of the Community Development Committee is February, XX, 2018 


